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Ref. U-12021/06/2022-MEC                                   Dated:20.02.2023 
 

NOTICE 
Kind Attention to all candidates regarding Refund of PG 

Counselling 2022: 
 
 

Consequent to the completion of PG 22 Counselling, MCC Financial 
Custodian has commenced the refund of security deposit to eligible PG 22 
Candidates.  

 
The Candidate wise refund details will be published in the MCC 

Portal on or before 28-02-23. 
 
Security amount will be refunded to the same account / card from 

where the security amount was initially deposited by the candidate. 
 

For refund related queries kindly refer to PG information bulletin 
chapter 10 Q. 52 to 61. 
 
In case of any refund queries please contact financemcc@lifecarehll.com 
 
Direct queries to MCC regarding refund /payment will not be entertained. 
 
 
 
Notice posted on: 20.02.2023  


